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SCIENCE ADVANCING HEALTH

August 8, 2013

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission
P.P Box 1046, Station B

280 Slater Street

Ottawa, ON

K1P 589 Canada

Re: Nordion Feedback on Industry Comments on Draft REDDOC - 2.2.2, Personnel Training
Dear Sir or Madam,

The purpose of this memorandum is to communicate feedback from Nordion (Canada) Inc. on the
industry comments related to the draft CNSC document "TREGDOC — 2.2.2, Personnel Training".
These industry comments were posted on the CNSC website on July 17, 2013.

Upon review of the industry comments on the draft REGDOC - 2.2.2, it is Nordion’s position that
improvements could be made to the definitions provided in the ‘Glossary’ section of the document. In
particular, clear and perscriptive definitions should be included for the key terms, principles and
requirements set out in the REGDOC.

In particular, the terms ‘safety-sensitive occupation’ and ‘safety-sensitive position’ should be better
defined if they are ultimately retained in the final version of the document. For some terms, such as
‘task element’ a definition should be added to the document as none exists at present.

Nordion has no other feedback on the industry comments received on the draft "REGDOC — 2.2.2,
Personnel Training".

Sincerely,

ﬁja@‘w

Paul A. D’Aubin

Senior EHS Compliance Specialist
QA EHS Compliance

Nordion (Canada) Inc.

47 MARC WA ON CANADA K2K 1X8  T+1613-592-2790 F+1613-592-6937 www.nordion.com



